

Blessed Hugh Faringdon Catholic School & Sixth Form Centre

'True Teaching'

Headmaster: Dr Simon Uttley FRSA KHS

Fawley Road, Reading, Berkshire RG30 3EP Email: admin@hughfaringdon.org

Telephone: 0118 957 4730 Website: www.hughfaringdon.org

9@bhfcs

Serving the community in Reading since 1958

June 2023

Dear Parent/Carers

Year 7 & 8: Shakespeare Themed 'Under the Sea' Disco on Thursday 13 July 2023

On Thursday 13 July 2023 the English department will be holding a disco for Years 7 and 8 students. It will be a Shakespearean themed school disco for students based on their work on the famous play "*The Tempest*" There will be a DJ, Shakespearean themed games and crafts. Students can also wear fancy dress and there will be an award for best Shakespearean outfit at the disco.

This exciting event will be held in our school hall from 4pm to 6pm. The disco will begin promptly at 4pm but students can come in from 3.45pm to socialise and get registered in.

Students must ensure that they leave the hall spotless by tidying up after themselves.

Students need to arrive and sign in at the Carpark Entrance; they must also be picked up from this entrance.

Please be advised that there will be members of staff supervising this event, however there will be no SENDCO Learning Support Assistants at this event.

In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £6.00 per student. Without sufficient contributions, it may not be possible to run this event. This will enable the English department to cover the costs for the event. Refreshments (such as Crisps, Biscuits and Drinks etc) will be available to purchase via cash payment from the English Enterprise Club on the evening with all proceeds going towards exciting resources for Blessed Hugh Faringdon and to our school charity, ACN.

If you would like your child to take part in this event, please make the payment and confirm permission via ParentPay by **Friday 7 July 2023**.

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we have a limited number of places and will close earlier if all the places have been taken.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the event with me, please do not hesitate to contact me at School via my email on <u>t.hobson@hughfaringdon.org</u>.

Yours faithfully

Miss T. Hobson

2nd in Department for English



